
 

 

7th Grade High School Visitation Day 

The archdiocese offers a High School Visitation Day to Archdiocesan 

High Schools for 7th Grade Students.  This is in lieu of the former 8th 

Grade Visitation Day.  The official Visitation Day takes place on 

Wednesday, March 14, 2018 beginning at 8:30am.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity for students to attend classes and evaluate the 

opportunities available at our high schools.  Therefore, there will be no 

classes at St. Elizabeth for 7th graders on March 14th and students are 

expected to attend the Visitation Day at an area Archdiocesan High 

School. Since most of our students will go to the Bishop Shanahan High 

School Visitation Day, we have posted their schedule.  If you plan to 

attend a different Archdiocesan High School, please contact that school 

for more information. 

Please note the following: 

 Transportation will not be provided from Saint Elizabeth School to 

Bishop Shanahan High School.  Parents should arrange 

transportation for their student. 

 All students should wear their Saint Elizabeth Spring Uniform to 

Visitation Day, wherever they visit. 

 A list of students has been sent to Bishop Shanahan, so you do not 

need to “sign up” to attend. However any students who do not 

attend the Visitation Day will be marked absent from school. 

 Please notify the homeroom teacher if your student will be 

visiting a school other than Bishop Shanahan High School. 


